
From: Jenny Lapham
To: Hamish McNeilly
Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information Request - Cadbury World
Date: Friday, 15 June 2018 03:51:00 p.m.
Attachments: E-mails_Redacted.pdf

 
Good Afternoon Hamish
 
I refer to your e-mail of 17 May 2018 requesting all emails involving council staff concerning
Cadbury World and its closure.
 
Please find attached the e-mails as requested.   Please note pursuant to section 7(2)(a) to
protect the privacy of individuals certain information has been withheld.
 
As we have withheld some information you have the right to seek a review by the Office of the
Ombudsman.
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: jlapham@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz 

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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